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bvisconti@syrginfo.com <bvisconti@syrginfo.com> Thu, Oct 17, 2013 at 1:44 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>
Cc: Craig Rasmuson <crasmuson@syrginfo.com>

Hello Doug,
 
Thank you for the call this morning.  I spoke with Craig briefly about your concerns on the Gilbert pad.  We are
going to be drilling 4 wells to start, and most likely never drilling all 16.  We are looking into another location to
utilize the minerals to the south of the pad instead of drilling all 16 wells from this site.  The apartment tenants
have not be notified, however Craig has spoken with the owner of the apartment complex and they are aware of
Synergy's plans.  It is not very feasible to move the location of the tank battery like you had mentioned,
because there are homes to the west that we are trying to stay away from.  The location has been specifically
chosen and to move it would only cause more issues.  However, Craig said that the Location Drawing shows the
16 well scenario with as many tanks as would ever be placed on the site, and this scenario will likely never
occur.  We will only start out with 8 tanks and can position those in a way that would be farther than the noted
345' to the apartment building.  Also, if need be, we can have our Surveyor show the tank battery change on a
revised Location Drawing. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information, or if any more questions arise. 
 
Thank you.
 

Brianne Visconti
Sy nergy  Resources Corporation
20203 HWY  60
Plattev ille, CO 80651
Phone: 97 0-7 37 -107 3
Fax: 97 0-7 37 -1045

tel:970-737-1073
tel:970-737-1045

